
 

 

Monday 19th February 2018 

 

Whole School Trip to the National Marine Aquarium 

Wednesday 14th March 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A whole school trip to the National Marine Aquarium in Plymouth has been organised as part of National 

Science Week.  

The children will take part in three educational workshops including a virtual reality submarine 

experience.  

 

The itinerary will be as follows;  

8am; Children arrive in school 

8.20am; the coach leaves 

10am; arrive at the aquarium 

10.30-12.30; workshop activities 

12.30 – 1.15; lunchtime 

1.15-2.15; continue workshop activities 

2.15pm – 2.50pm; Visit shop 

3pm; leave Plymouth 

4.30pm; arrive back at school.  

 

Children will need to be dressed in school uniform with comfortable footwear and a lightweight 

waterproof coat as there is a short walk from the coach car park to the aquarium.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy). If you require a school packed lunch, please 

complete the form attached. For our visit to the shop, we recommend that children bring £3 in a named 

purse/wallet/envelope.  

The cost of the trip will be £15 per pupil. Please pay via www.schoolmoney.co.uk, this will also provide 

consent for your child to attend. 

 

 

Thank you 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. Ward and Miss Percival  
 

Otterham C.P. School 
 

Headteacher : Helen Ward 

Email: head@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk 

Tel. 01840 261344 

www.otterhamschool.co.uk   

 

   Marshgate 

Camelford 

Cornwall  

PL32 9YW 

 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

